
 

              

You have just moved into a new home and are planning to hold a party. 
 

You are worried that the noise may disturb your neighbour. 
 

Write a letter to your neighbour. In your letter 

· Introduce yourself 

· Describe your plans for the party 

· Invite your neighbour to come 
 

Dear Mr. Grewal, 
 

I am Geetika, your new next door neighbour. As you may have already noticed, we have 

recently settled in this flat. Therefore, I have not the opportunity to be acquainted with you 

yet. In fact, we are a family of three: me, my wife and our 8 years old child. 
 

Actually, the following Sunday is my son's birthday. Hence, I am planning to hold a party. At 

the party I will provide all kind of drinks, different type of food. I will prepare 

intercontinental dishes as well as some Arabic food. In addition I will also get some Indian 

and Chinese food, I will order them from the restaurant, so we will have plenty of food and 

drinks, and we will also listen to some music. 
 

Hence, I will invite all my friends and relatives, my son will also invite his friends. I would like 

to invite you too, I will be happy to see you and I will introduce you to all of my friends, also 

whoever likes to dance they can. I hope everyone will enjoy the party and have fun including 

you. 
 

If you decided not to come for any reason, please inform me, and I will try to make sure that 

the noise does not disturb you. 
 

Looking forward to see you, as this party gives both of us the opportunity to be good 

friends. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

Geetika Bansal 


